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Dear Sir/Madam:

United Way Northumberland is pleased to be able to provide this letter of support for
Cameco'’s application to renew its Cameco Fuel Manufacturing operating licence for a
period of 20 years.

United Way Northumberland has been a proud partner of Cameco for more than 15 years.
Cameco has actively participated in many of the United Way's Initiatives, programs, and
services as both a financial partner as well as a hands-on volunteer resource.

As one of the top employers within Northumberland County, Cameco leads by example in
our community, showing their support and expertise across the county for individuals,
families, and not-for-profit organizations. We are grateful to be able to work with many of
Cameco’s employees during our events and hands-on programs, such as Day of Caring,
during which they always provide us with a safety moment prior to starting.

United Way Northumberland funds a network of human and health care services
throughout the county in our three focus areas: poverty, kids and community. Our
mission is to bring people and resources together to build a strong, healthy, and safe
community for all. Cameco’s support in our community is essential to reaching these
goals.

On behalf of United Way Northumberland, thank you for your consideration of Cameco's
application to renew its Cameco Fuel Manufacturing operating licence for a period of 20
years.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the United Way
office.

Sincerely,
T\i | va

Maggie Darling
Acting Executive Director
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